From: Jeanette.Reilly@met.pnn.police.uk
Sent: 05 May 2015 17:19

To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk
Subject: RE: PC/6804/13

Afternoon Lorraine,
Many thanks for the statement.

| am currently trying to arrange an interview date with PC Geoghegan and obtain some more information from
other officers mentioned.

| will update you as soon as | can.
Many thanks

Jeanette

Jeanette Reilly | Police Constable | Serious Misconduct Investigation Unit (SMIU2A) | Directorate of
Professional Standards |

MetPhone 782253 | Telephone 020 7161 2253 | | Fax 020 7161 6798 |Email Jeanette.Reilly@met.police.uk
Address Empress State Building, 22nd Floor, Lillie Road, London, SW6 1TR

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 05 May 2015 15:20
To: Reilly Jeanette - HQ Directorate of Professional Standards
Subject: RE: PC/6804/13

Dear Jeanette

Thank you for the email below and sending the Crown Court Transcript over. Please see attached
statement.

Regards

Lorraine

From: Jeanette.Reilly@met.pnn.police.uk [mailto:Jeanette.Reilly@met.pnn.police.uk]
Sent: 28 April 2015 11:03

To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk

Subject: RE: PC/6804/13

Lorraine,

Please find attached a copy of the Crown Court Transcript. | spoke to Becky at Margaret Wort & Co and
she advised me | could send this through to you.

If it asks you for a password each time you try to open the document it is: MWCQO2013 (if this doesn't
work in upper case letters, try lower case)

Many thanks

Jeanette



